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Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Ken Stegall 

kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Chris Tomberlin 

chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Jennifer Tolbert 
jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Administrators 

Gina Talbott 
gina.talbott@woodlandoaks.org 

 
Karen Ardito 

karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“Who is This Jesus?” by Steve Vogl 
Sundays in Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Acts of the Apostles” by Marty Miller 
Sundays in Worship Center A101 

“One Anothering” by John Rowe 
Sundays in Worship Center A102 (20s & 30s) 

“Learning to be Fishers of Men” by Mark Freeman & Raymond Walker 
Sundays in Chapel Center Magnolia Room C106 (Evangelism Class) 

“A Study of Biblical Manuscripts” by Elton Stubblefield 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

“The Prodigal God: Recovering the Heart of the Christian Faith”  
by Adam Fracht Wednesdays in Worship Center Room A102 (Men’s Bible Study) 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“Colossians/Philemon” by Scott Simpson 
Sundays in Chapel Center C203 (9th-12th) 

“Ruth/Esther” by Rick Medford 
Sundays in Chapel Center C201 (7th & 8th) 

“Jesus Among Secular gods” by Chris Tomberlin 
Wednesdays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day Mark Freeman 

Communion Leader Bradley Welborn 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

May 13, 2018 

Sunday, May 6, 2018 

9:00 AM Bible Class 354 

10:15 AM Worship 580 

6:00 PM Worship 205 

Contribution $27,010.00 

Wednesday, May 9, 2018 

7:00 PM Bible Class 275 

May 13, 2018 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts supported by WOCC, please visit our church website, 
woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, click Ministries and Missions. 

Cowboy Logic 
By Robert E. Guinn 

I saw a sign the other day in a restaurant that caught my  
attention. The words “Cowboy Logic” were inscribed on it with 
the following description: “About half your troubles come from 
wanting your way. The other  half comes from getting it.”  

It was such a simple yet very truthful sentiment.  

As we read and study our Bibles, we discover that every human 
being suffers from the same spiritual problem that separates us 
from a loving Creator, sin (Isaiah 59:1-2; Romans 3:23, 6:23). 
James put it this way: “But each person is tempted when he is 
lured and enticed by  his own desire. Then desire when it has 
conceived gives birth to  sin, and sin when it is fully grown brings 
forth death,” (James 1:14-15). 

Sin offends and hurts our relationship with God. James teaches 
us, however, that avoiding sin is more than following a check-list 
of what we should and should not do. Jesus also emphasized this 
in His Sermon on The Mount (Matthew 5). He taught us that the 
moral issues of murder, adultery, oath-making, and hating our 
enemies should be corrected on a deeper level. Jesus also put it 
this way: “ What comes out of a person is what defiles him. For 
from within, out of the heart of man, come evil thoughts, sexual  
immorality, theft, murder, adultery, coveting, wickedness, deceit, 
sensuality, envy, slander, pride, foolishness. All these evil things 
come from within, and they defile a person,” (Mark 7:20-23). 

What is our heart’s desire? Jesus taught us that we can determine 
the condition of our heart by knowing what we treasure or desire 
(Matthew 6:19ff). That desire then motivates the way we live. 

If we find ourselves troubled, maybe it is time for us to consider 
that cowboy logic. Are we struggling because we want something 
we cannot, or should not, want? Do we find ourselves  
disappointed because when we get what we wanted it did not  
deliver what it promised? Sin’s promise is tempting, but its  
pleasure is only temporary (Hebrews 11:25).  

The Bible teaches us that when we focus on and set our desire 

correctly on Jesus and the heavenly promises, we can be content 

no matter what life brings (Philippians 4:11-13; Hebrews 12:1-2). 

So, let us set our affections and desires on the things that are 

above and be satisfied in the Lord (Colossians 3:1-2). 

Budget 
Through March 31, 2018, Actual Unrestricted Contributions are $315,515.91 versus Budgeted 
Unrestricted Contributions of $333,462.45 for a deficit of ($17,946.54).  



This Week 

Today 6:00 p.m. Worship Training 
Monday 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
Tuesday 10:00 a.m. VBS Workday 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon - Red Phoenix 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Quilting 
 10:00 a.m. Sprout Story & Craft Time 
 10:00 a.m. VBS Workday 
 5:30 p.m. Meal 
 7:00 p.m.   Bible Classes 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 6:30 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
Friday 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group   
Saturday  WOCC Golf Tournament (Deer Park) 

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 May 20 Youth Parent Meeting 
  Final Bible Builders before Summer break 
 May 23 VBS Workday 
 May 27 Blood Drive 
 May 28 Church Offices Closed 
 May 30 Youngest Men Lead Singing - NO Meal 
 June 3 Impact Truck in area 
  Baby Shower for Maggie Spears 
  The Children’s Home of Lubbock Donations Due 
 June 10 Cookies for VBS due 
 June 10-16 Youth - Camp Bandina 
 June 11-14 VBS 
 June 13 No Wed Night Children’s Classes/Movie in Chapel 
 June 14 VBS Family Jamboree 
 June 17 PACN Baby Bottles Due 
 June 22-24 Family Camp 
 July 4 Church Offices Closed 
 July 8-19 Youth - Camp Wyldewood 
 July 22 Elder/Deacon Meeting 
 July 28 TIBI Graduation 
  Youth Mission Trip 
 July 29 Serve Impact CofC Meal 
 September 3 Church Offices Closed 
 October 6 Guys Conference 
 October 21 Elder/Deacon Meeting 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

2018 Family Camp Registration for current WOCC members is open through  
TODAY. Cabins will be filled on a first-to-register basis. Checks can be made payable 
to WOCC and need to be handed to Nikki or Brian Lee, Chuck or Debbie Bryant, or 
placed in the folder labeled Family Camp outside the church office. The cost is $120 
for a family or $60 for an individual. Please register online at: 
http://woccfamilycamp.weebly.com/  

Sign up and pay at the table in the church foyer by TODAY if you will attend the 
WOCC Golf Tournament to be held Saturday, May 19. See Robert Shock with  
questions.  

Men’s Luncheon will be this Tuesday, May 15 at 11:30 a.m. at Red Phoenix on 242. 

There will be a Blood Drive Sunday, May 27 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Sign up at 
the Welcome Center. 

The annual Change for Life campaign benefitting Pregnancy Assistance Center 
North is underway. Pick up a baby bottle in the foyer and return by June 17. 

The Impact Truck is coming the week of June 3. Please call Gary Tannahill to  
request a pick-up of any large items you would like to donate to the Impact  
Houston church of Christ. Smaller donations may be left in the East, Ground floor 
stairwell of the Education Building.  

Congratulations to Hank Higginson, son of Pat & Thars Higginson, who will  
graduate from The University of Texas at Austin May 18. 

WOCC’s Financial Statements are now available on the church website under the  
members area upon logging in. 

    Prayers 

 Members battling cancer: Tom Campbell, Cynthia Haney, Terry Hopper, Joanie 
 Roberts,  Nancy Stucky, and  Steven  Talbott. 
 Friends & family battling cancer: Paola Bejaran, John Chegin, Donna Dunham,  
 Mike Ferdinand,  Shawna Holland, Peggy Hutchinson, Mike Knappier, JJ  Lovoi, 
 Jerry  Malone,  Lisa Middlebrook,  Marty Pedranzan, Meghan Rudd,  Garland 
 Spelce and Becky  Splawn. 
 Please remember our members: Holly Brisson, Ken Coleman, Bobbie Fellabaum, 
 Nathaniel Muniz,  Wayland & Laurie  Riggs. 
 Please remember friends & family: John  Paul Grady, Harry  Hallows,  and Leilani 
 Palmer. 

Treehouse Kids’ News 

Bible Builders will not meet tonight. The final Bible Builders before the summer 
break will meet next Sunday, May 20. The memory verse for  May is Daniel 3:17 -  
”. . . the God we serve is able to deliver us. . . ” 

Sprouts Story & Craft Time meets Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m. in the Worship  
Center Foyer. 

Little Lambs Play Group meets Fridays at 10:00 a.m. in the Family Life Center. 

Worship Training for boys ages 4 to 8 meets Sunday evenings in May at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Chapel Center to practice leading singing with real A/V equipment. The 
young men will lead the congregation during the May 30 devotional. 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
APRIL DONATION NEEDS: 

WOCC Sharing Pantry: Canned vegetables and fruit, beans 
The Children’s Home of Lubbock: Bed in a Bag (twin) 

Expectant Families 

Iveth & Todd Freeman 
Cody & Dustin Haney 
Mary & Eric Kirkland 
Christelle Nordgulen 
Lindsey & Doug Peak 

Maegan & Brett Rodriguez 
Maggie & Daniel Spears 

Ling Ling & Cameron Terry 
Kaylyn & Randy Wilkinson 

Youth News 

Make plans to attend a Parent Meeting on Sunday, May 20 from 9:50 a.m. to  
10:10 a.m. in room A-102. We will discuss summer events.  

Registration is now open to both Summer Camps that we corporately attend as a 
youth group. Camp Bandina will be June 10-16. Camp Wyldewood: Session 4 will 
be July 8-19. The sign up links can be found at:  
http://woodlandoaks.org/forms-resources.html 
 

The Youth Mission Trip to Pharr, Texas will be Saturday, July 28 – Friday,  
August 3. We will spend the week working with area congregations on many  
different service projects and an established home building mission during the 
mornings and running a VBS in the afternoons. At the end of the week we will 
spend some fun time at Schlitterbahn (South Padre). We will stay in one of the 
churches mission centers which was purpose built to host mission teams. This area 
of Texas is one of the most impoverished areas in the United States which makes it 
a prime place to serve and allow students to experience a drastically different  
culture while remaining domestic. Please pray for this effort. This trip will be  
limited to 25 people due to the accommodation’s occupancy capacity. Interested 
students are asked to sign up at the Welcome Center by Sunday, July 22. The cost is 
$125 per person. More information will be discussed at the Parent Meeting 
on Sunday, May 20. More Info about the work:  
www.cocnpharr.com/hispanic-ministry 

  
Sam & Terri Lowry 

 

New Members 

Vacation Bible School 

WOCC 2018 Vacation Bible School registration is now open! Register your  
children ages 4 years old - 6th grade, and volunteer to help at:  
https://woodlandoaksvbs.weebly.com VBS will be June 11-14 from 9:00 a.m. to 
11:45 a.m. There will be a Family Jamboree and hot dog supper June 14 from  
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Volunteers will need a background check completed prior to 
VBS. 

Vacation Bible School Work Days will be May 15, 16, and 23 from 10:00 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. Lunch will be provided and children are welcome! 

There will be a Final Workday and Volunteer Meeting Sunday, June 10 from  
4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Children are welcome. 

For this year’s VBS Mission Project we are collecting money to help support the 
team going to Ethiopia to teach VBS to young children who are refugees from  
Sudan. Donations are being collected beginning TODAY at the table in the foyer 
right outside the child check in center before Bible class and during donut time.  

Heartfelt condolences to Terri Freeman at the loss of her father Keith Hanson 
Chambliss Tuesday, May 2. The services were held May 5 in Longview, TX.  

Sympathy 

   Thank you for all the cards and support, as well as the beautiful plant I received 
on the recent passing of my father. 
   During this past year of tragedy upon tragedy, you have held my hand and kept 
my heart strong by your prayers and encouragement and love. 
   I have passed through deep waters and emerged on the other side because of you. 
                                                                                   Much love, 
                                                                                   Terri Freeman 
I wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed the senior banquet, and I wanted to 
thank everyone who made it possible. 
                                                                                   Gratefully, 
                                                                                   Hunter Higginson. 

Thank you 

http://woccfamilycamp.weebly.com/
http://woodlandoaks.org/forms-resources.html
http://www.cocnpharr.com/hispanic-ministry
https://woodlandoaksvbs.weebly.com

